
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDDERS 

Sealed Bids for the 69kV Line Re-Route Project for the Lebanon Utilities, City of Lebanon Utilities Main 
Office at 401 South Meridian Street, Lebanon, IN 46052 until March 26, 2019 at 3:00 pm (local time).  All 
Bids will be publicly opened and read aloud at that time. Any Bids received later than the above time will 
be returned unopened. 

The work shall include:  

The 69kV Line Re-Route Project is due to a roadway project along Indianapolis Avenue.  The proposed 
line route will follow an easement along the back of the property from pole 229 to Grant Street, North 
along Grant Street, West along Elm Street to pole 246.  The new construction will consist of 14 poles and 
2,000 linear feet of line.  

Copies of the Drawings and Specifications for the work are on file (for viewing purposes only) at Lebanon 
Utilities, 401 South Meridian Street, Lebanon, Indiana 46052 and the Engineer’s office, Spectrum 
Engineering Corp., 5524 North County Line Road East, Indiana 46706, Andrea Roth at Telephone (260)-
627-8888, Email alroth@spectreumeng.com.  All copies are distributed to Contractors and other 
interested parties by Spectrum Engineering Corp.  

A Pre-Bid Conference will be held at 10:00 am (local time) on February 25, 2019 at Lebanon Utilities 401 
South Meridian Street, Lebanon, Indiana 460052.  Bidders are encouraged to attend the Pre-Bid 
Conference.  

Lebanon Utilities  
City of Lebanon Utilities  
Ed Basquill, General Manager 
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